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STRINGS


FOR


HIRE!


Youth


Orchestra


Fundraiser





Wonderful string ensembles from the Young Artist 


Chamber Players can make your special occasion even more memorable.





We are raising funds for our orchestra, and will play background music, wedding pieces, etc. Our fees will benefit the orchestra, and provide a tax deduction for you!





Our quartets will be assembled from our 50-piece chamber orchestra—we are high school students who excel in our school groups and have played together in concerts, on tour in Utah and in Europe.  We come ready to perform in tuxedos and concert black dress.





To schedule your date and discuss prices, contact 


Mary Lynn Rosen, 801-262-9454 or merosen@mstarmetro.net 








